

Dear Parishioner,

Please see below a consultation email received from Derbyshire Fire & Rescue Service regarding their 2024/25 budget.

Please do feel free to make any representations on an individual basis.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Bambury Clerk to the Parish Council

--

From: DFRSConsultation < DFRSConsultation@derbys-fire.gov.uk>

Date: 18 December 2023 at 11:52:40 GMT Subject: DFRS 2024/25 Budget consultation

Good afternoon,

I am contacting you to inform you that Derbyshire Fire & Rescue Service is currently consulting on its 2024/25 Budget.

You support in sharing the consultation with your communities and stakeholders, in addition to taking part in the consultation yourself and on behalf of your organisation or community group would be greatly appreciated.

The consultation can be found by clicking the link below that also contains supporting information and savings proposals that will help inform consultation responses.

https://www.derbys-fire.gov.uk/community/have-your-say/consultations

The consultation will remain open until Tuesday 9 January 2024.

If you require this information in a different format, please let us know at <a href="mailto:dfrsconsultation@derbys-fire.gov.uk">dfrsconsultation@derbys-fire.gov.uk</a>

Kind regards

Rachel

, . . . . . . . . .

## **Rachel Palmer MCIPR**

Press and Communications Manager
Derbyshire Fire & Rescue Service
m 07900 226 081

e rpalmer@derbys-fire.gov.uk



Ensure you continue to stay safe from fire - you can get regular fire safety advice & information on our Website, Facebook page, or Twitter.

This e-mail or thread section has been classified OFFICIAL. The information contained in all parts of this e-mail is confidential and is only for the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorised disclosure or use of such information may be a breach of legislation or confidentiality. If you have received it in error please disregard and advise me immediately or contact our Data Protection Officer on telephone 01773 305430 or email <a href="mailto:DPO@derbys-fire.gov.uk">DPO@derbys-fire.gov.uk</a>

Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Derbyshire Fire and Rescue Service. Nothing in this e-mail message amounts to a contractual or other legal commitment on the part of Derbyshire Fire and Rescue Authority. This email has been scanned for viruses by <a href="http://www.Sophos.com">http://www.Sophos.com</a> however, no warranty is given that this communication is free from any virus - in keeping with good practice, you should virus scan it.